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VOLUSIA COUNTY GROWTH AND RESOURCE MANAGEMENT (LETTER DATED JANUARY 15, 2008) 

 
Question 14, Water, D. 14-1: The applicant’s response indicates that a water quality monitoring 
program and appropriate water quality treatment features will be established in the SMMP. 
Therefore, the response to this question should be considered insufficient until the SMMP is 
submitted for review as part of the DRI sufficiency response process. 
 
Located in Appendix 12-1 and the attached CD is the proposed Site Mitigation and Management Plan 
(SMMP) Executive Summary which includes our proposed water quality monitoring program.  
Additional information regarding the proposed stormwater management plan (including water quality 
treatment features) can also be found in Question 19.  It should also be noted that the recent St. Johns 
River Water Management District Consumptive Use Permit issued to the City of Edgewater includes 
specific conditions regarding water quality monitoring required of the City as part of their planned 
wellfield expansion on the Restoration project site.  The Applicant is also working together with the City 
of Edgewater on these requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




